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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Elizabeth Diller  

Address 
18960 Wicomico River Dr, PO Box 140, PO Box 140 
PO Box 140 
Cobb Island, MD 20625 

Phone 
3017523674  

Email 
libaset.diller@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Just when the whole Covid epidemic is winding down, Charles County wants to up the anti on wearing a mask, I'm not sure why. I'm 
in my 70's and resist wearing a mask but that's just me. Most important I don't believe in Government stepping on my toes, in this 
case posting a Mask Mandate. I am totally against this emerging panic when panic is not what is needed. Common Sense would be 
my choice, not bending to the woke view. And my last word would be, I'm a voter and I DO vote. Next election I'll be researching just 
who wanted to step on my rights as a citizen of the United States. Thank you for reading this comment. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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